
 
115 S. Andrews Avenue  • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 
 
 
October 30, 2024 
 
Marlon D. Bolton 
County Commission Aide 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bolton: 
 
As you are aware, you are currently employed in a position that is “At Will” and you serve 
solely at the pleasure of the County.  Please be advised that your services are no longer 
required and you are hereby separated from Broward County employment, effective 
November 13, 2024.  From this date until your separation, you will work from an alternate 
location and may be assigned administrative tasks and to assist with transitional issues.     
 
Please arrange for the return of any County property assigned to you (i.e., keys, employee 
I.D., etc.).  Broward County wishes you the best of luck in your future endeavors.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Hazelle P. Rogers  
Broward County Commissioner - District 9 
 
 
c: Personnel File 
 
 
 

 


